Bloor Empwvement Group

19 01 2016

Toronto & East York Community Council
Toronto City Hall
Toronto ON

Hello Councillors,

The BIG on Bloor Festival, BIG: the Bloor Improvement Group, and the Bloordale BIA,
would like to request that the BIG on Bloor Festival, July 23, 1 pm. to midnight and July 24,
noon to 6 p.m., 2016, on Bloor Street West, from Dufferin to Lansdowne, be declared an
Event of Municipal Significance and that City Council advise the Alcohol and Gaming
Commission that it has no objection to the licensed premises on that section of Bloor Street
(Dufferin to Lansdowne) be allowed temporary patio extensions for the day. A list of the
premises involved is still to be decided and will be supplied closer to the date of the festival.
Many of them have expressed an interested in being involved on that day.

Please contact me if there is anything more you need from us for this.

Regards,

Dougal

Dougal Bichan

BIG on Bloor Festival Director
dougal(@dougalco.com

416 645 0295

BIG: Bloor Improvement Group, c/o Studio 9A 1444 Dupont Street TORONTO ON M6P 4H3





